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Performance Showcase 
Congratulations to all of our performers who took part in the spring showcase!  Students and 
parents throughout the grades gathered to cheer on our many talented and creative students at the 
showcase.  Much appreciation for our students and for Sadie Sonntag and staff for organizing the 
event.   
 
Enrollment for 2024-25 
Intent to return survey was distributed to families last week.  About 40% of families have 
responded and though more information is needed, we are not anticipating large changes to 
enrollment.  Numerous tours have been held this year, and they continue into the spring.  
Currently most classes are impacted for the purposes of out of district enrollment, though intent 
to return confirmations may shift our ability to enroll additional students. 
 
ACT for 2024-2025 
We are currently examining models to diversify and extend the reach of the Academic Coaching 
Team model into Math for lower graders while simultaneously looking to similarly expand 
differentiated programs in the upper grades.  We have seen remarkable growth in our elementary 
students in reading through the ACT model and there is keen interest in the ability to yield a 
similar gain in mathematics.  Of particular interest is continuing development of the universal 
intervention model to ensure that all students, whatever ability, are receiving instruction at their 
level to optimally facilitate their growth and development. 
 
YouthTruth and Climate Detail Survey 
 

Combined Response Rates 2024 (2023) 
Group Survey Population Number of Responses 

Received 
Response Rate 

Student 159 (123) 145 (119) 91% (97%) 
Family 180 (220) 167 (106) 93% (48%) 
Staff 30 (41) 31 (21) 103% (51%) 
Total 369 (384) 343 (246) 93% (64%) 
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